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Committee Members, 

 

Sometimes it truly feels like I am reading a practical joke when I look at legislation 

proposed from within the walls of Oregon’s Capital building. HB 2640 is yet another 

one of those times.  

 

Why do you invite the ridicule of the Nation upon us?  And it is as if you want 

endangerment of the citizenry and especially for those who would protect us.  You 

make us a national embarrassment proposing legislation written with this level of 

disrespect. 

   

I encourage you to remember and understand that there was a strong voter mandate 

from the entire Country that occurred recently. Its message was loud and clear for 

politicians to return to the use of common sense. 

 

No to HB2640 with that in mind.   

 


